
 

Dear Members, 
 
Placer County sent a new update today that they will resume the last phase of road 
resurfacing in Dollar Point after Labor Day. Placer County plans on placing a hot mix 
asphalt overlay on Panorama Drive, Lakewood Lane, Observation Drive, Dollar Drive 
(to Marlette), and Edgewood Drive. Pending any changes in response to weather or 
other factors out of Placer County's control, preparation will start on Tuesday,9/8/2020, 
and the underlayment (rubberized chip seal) will be placed on Wednesday, 9/9/2020. 
The main overlay work will start on Monday, 9/14/2020, and continue through at least 
Friday, 9/18/2020. Clean up work and exposing utility boxes will take place the following 
week. In the coming days, you should see Teichert Construction (916-484-3011), the 
contractor, placing signs and notices. Please refer to the map below for the resurfacing 
areas. 

 

 

Thank you, 
 
Cailin Jope 
Assistant Manager 
Dollar Point Association 
P.O. Box 1490, Tahoe City, CA 96145 
530.583.4487 ph 
530.452.2382 fax 
info@dollarpoint.org 
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